
From: David Zwirn  
Sent: 30 December 2021 13:44 
To: Planning 
Cc: Claudine Collin 
Subject: Attn Tom Little 
 
Dear Tom, 
 
Further to my conversation with your colleague earlier today I am attaching some pictures of a tree 
in our garden that I am keen to remove.  As you will see it is leaning quite a bit and I would like to 
remove it in case it weakens further and causes damage to the wall and our neighbours garden.  I 
understand that the tree is covered by a TPO so could you please advise what permission I require 
from the council to remove the tree please. 
 
It is located at Garden Flat, 44 Parkhill Road, London, NW3 2YP. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
David Zwirn  
 
 


